
STHS  gridiron  fund-raising
goal inches closer to reality
There are about two weeks left to donate to the Friday Night
Lights project at South Tahoe High as part of the Heavenly
Mountain  Resort-South  Tahoe  Alliance  of  Resorts  matching
challenge.

Heavenly and STAR pledged to match the community up to $20,000
to help put in lights at the South Tahoe football field.

The community is a little more than halfway.

More than $1.2 million is either pledged or in hand, and only
another $216,242 is needed to reach the goal for Phase 1.

For more information on how to donate, contact Angie Keil at
(530) 541.2850, ext. 225 or go online.
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